
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Cheryl Stanton <cmseph94@yahoo.com>

Ted Speth <ted.speth@ogletreedeakins.com>
Date: 6/23/2015 11:50:49 AM

Subject: RE: Introduction and press release

Thanks Cheryl.
 

Ted, please let us know what you need from us. 
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Cheryl Stanton [mailto:cmseph94@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 11:47 AM
 
To: Ted Speth
 
Cc: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Introduction and press release
 

Ted,
 

I just touched based with the Governor's Press Office about Ogletree's desire to issue a press 
release supporting the Governor's position on the flag. 
 

Your best bet is to connect with Chaney Adams over there -- she is copied on this email. Chaney is 
fantastic and has been very supportive of DEW and its efforts. 
 

Chaney, Ted is my former partner at the firm, is on the Board at Ogletree and currently serves as the 
General Counsel of the SC Chamber. 
 

Please let me know if I can do anything else to help with this coordination. 
 

Cheryl. 
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